
Public Notice: Yankeetown Water Service 
Interruption and Boil Water Advisory 

Important Information Regarding Water Main Break on HWY 40 

Service Interruption Notice 
Due to an unexpected water main break on HWY 40, residents and businesses in 
Yankeetown are currently experiencing an interruption in water service. Our dedicated crew 
is on site and working diligently to repair the break and restore water service as quickly and 
safely as possible. 

Boil Water Advisory 
Once repairs are completed and water service is restored, a boil water advisory will be in 
effect for all Yankeetown water customers. This advisory is issued out of an abundance of 
caution to ensure the safety and well-being of all residents. 

• All water intended for drinking, cooking, food preparation, or brushing teeth should
be brought to a rolling boil for at least one minute before use.

• Bathing, laundry, and other non-consumptive uses do not require boiled water.
• The advisory will remain in place until water quality testing confirms that the supply

is safe for normal use. Further updates will be provided.

We Apologize for the Inconvenience 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this service interruption and advisory may 
cause. The safety of our community is our highest priority, and we thank you for your 
patience and understanding as we work to resolve the issue. 

Updates and Information 
For real-time updates and further instructions, please monitor Savvy Citizen. 
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